
 
 
 
 
  Municipal Buildings, Greenock PA15 1LY 

  Ref: RMcG/AI 
   
  Date: 28 April 2009 
   
   
Please note that, after discussion with the Chief Executive following the recent death of 
Councillor Ferguson, it has been agreed that it would be appropriate to postpone the 
meeting of the Health & Social Care Committee due to be held on Thursday 30 April 2009 to 
allow Members to attend the funeral. 
 
The meeting will be held on a date to be arranged in due course and I will advise you of the 
date just as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
ELAINE PATERSON 
Head of Legal and Administration 
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